
 
 
 
 

Always Our Best 

Kentlyn Public School 
Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560 

PO Box 5222 Minto, 2566 
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365 

kentlyn-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

           Sunday 12 September 2021 

                                Week 10 – Learning from Home Packs 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

I hope you are all well and had a great weekend.  We did it      .  10 weeks of learning from home 

will soon be successfully completed.  If we were looking to find the perfect example of how our 

“Together We Can” mantra fits into Kentlyn Public School we can’t go past parents, students and 

teachers working shoulder to shoulder to support our students with their learning all of this  

term      . Once again, a big thank you to our parent community for your positivity during this 

challenging and difficult time and for your never-ending support.   
 

After this week, a very well-earned rest is ahead for all of us. What Term 4 will look like is a work 

in progress as it will depend on a few different variables and conditions, however, whatever the 

outcome, please be assured that we will continue to be here to support you and your child. We are 

very hopeful to be part of the staggered return procedures that will be implemented starting 25th 

October 2021.  Please visit the website below for further information which was updated on 11/9/21 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?deliveryName=DM16417  

 
 

Thank you once again for your continued support in 

keeping your children at home and assisting us with the 

completion of the ‘learning at home’ packs for Week 9. 

We all appreciate the time and effort you are putting in 

assisting your child/ren.   
 
 

Week 10 ‘Home Learning Packs’ are ready to be picked up 

once again. Our Covid safe practices have been very successful in terms of the collection of the 

booklets.  Student booklets can be picked up from the front office gate from 10:00am on Monday 6 

September 2021.  Our Covid safe plan mandates that parents do not get out of their vehicles.  

Like last week, please drive up to the front office gate from 10:00am onwards and we will be there 

to give you your child’s pack.   If the gate is not manned, please call the school and we will 

come out to you.  

 

Please remember that if you need to pick up the booklet after 3:30pm on Monday to call the school 

and let us know, so we can make appropriate arrangements. 
 

Please also remember that for your child to be marked as “F” (flexible learning- which is the 

same as being present at school)” we will need to see some evidence of them completing the 

schoolwork set. We kindly ask that once worksheets are completed to post them on your child’s 

seesaw for the teachers to mark and give feedback.  If your child is completing work through 

‘google classroom’ or on the seesaw app, their attendance will be automatically marked as ‘F’.   
 

Thank you for your continued support.   

 
 

Androula Kavallaris  
Androula Kavallaris 

Principal 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families?deliveryName=DM16417

